
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Michael Mccully. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 4:40 PM 
'Mic Mccully' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00650-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Mic Mccully <mic_mcc@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:25 PM 
To: Mic Mccully <mic_mcc@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

County Commissioner /Clerk, 

My name is Michael Mccully and I am a current home owner at 61 Kettle Harbor Dr, Placida Fl, 33946 on Don 
Pedro Island. 

It's been brought to my attention that county is in process of approving privatization of a centralized sewer 
system on Don Pedro Island. 

I object to the current plans of the proposal and the unnecessary financial burden being placed on the 
homeowners to solve a problem which has not been researched, documented or shared with the 
homeowners. What exact issue is the sewer trying to solve? What is the new solution going to provide that is 
better than what exists today? What are all the options/alternatives? Why is it required? Why is the cost be 
pushed down to the homeowners? 

I'm also confused how the County can forcibly create an unregulated monopoly on the homeowners of Don 
Pedro Island. My understanding of government control, laws and regulations is to protect its citizens from 
exact situations like these, not to create them. What protection mechanisms are provided to the 
homeowners? 

I request that the proposal is denied. 
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Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Mic McCully 
61 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Placida, Fl 
33946 




